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0YS TER RIVER WATERSHED OF C ON CERN

MacBlo, Steelhead meetlng goes Well

A preliminary meeting be-
tween Steelhead Society mem-
bers and representatives of Mac-
Millan Bloedel to, discuss the
Oyster River watershed is bemg
termed a success.

A spokesperson for MacMillan
Bloedel said he felt it was a
“really good” meeting, and
- added that the company “quite
* welcomes” the idea of an advis-
. ory body to oversee management
- of the watershed. -4

+ “I have no problems with
*that,” said MB regional general

manager Gary Griffith, adding

~the caution that he still wants to
- know the proposed makeup of
- thegroupand be assured thatitis
_ only an advisory body and not
able to make final decisions.
: “We quite welcome the input
and we will have to wait and see
~ the makeup, but I assume a broad
- spectrum of interest (in the
membershxp) o

- Father Charles Brandt who
: heads a committee of the Comox
Valley chapter of the society on
the Oyster, said last week he feels
- the meeting® with steelheading
representatives was a positive
one, although the company rep-

“We quite welcome
the input and we
will have to wait

. and see the
makeup, but I
assume a broad

_spectrum of
_interest,” —
Grifﬁth*.‘ |

mitments and definite promises.
Griffith said he and his two

colleagues at the meeting agreed
 study the chapter commissioned

to look further into a study which
the Steelhead Society commis-
sioned on the watershed, and

which included a recommenda-

tion that the group be formed.

Overall, said griffith, he and
his colleagues are “quite com-
plimentary” about the study.

“There are things that need to
be determined exactly what they
mean, but on the (general) basis
of it, I would be hard pressed to
find fault,” he said.

And Griffith said that in addi-

tion to ]egxsiated pubhc input to
forest companies’ plans at vari-
ous levels, there are already simi-
lar advisory groups in some
other areas where MB operates.

He said MB has promoted
similar bodies in a number of
other areas and found the pro-
cess to work well.

Brandt said five members of
the Comox Valley chapter of the
Steelhead Society, along with

~ consultant Ron Frank, met with
~ three MB offidials, and there was
~an exchange of views and the
resentahves made no fxrm com-‘

company’s idea of a watgrshed
management advxsory group..
The meebng was arranged to

discuss various aspects of the
on the idea of the management

from Frank on the watershed,
and Brandt said he was “quite

_delighted” to find the company
‘accepted the report, despite it |

expressing concern about a num-

ber of aspects of the watershed.
And he also said he was

pleased that what he termed the
“great interest” company rep-

cussed Pearl Lake, whxch the
society wants to see set aside and
preserved under official parks
status as the headwaters of the
Oyster River.

Brandt said the chapter rep-
resentatives now hope to meet
with personnel from Fletcher
Challenge Canada, which has
also been sent a copy of Frank’s
report to study, and he indicated
that that may happen as early as
next week.

Both Brandt and anﬁth indi-
cated they are now looking at the
possibility of a meeting in about
the first week of November,
along with FCC representatives,
to hold preliminary discussions

body for the Oyster.

resentatives indicated in MB tak-

ing part in the advisory group.
He added that among other
things the meeting also dis-



